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linear models and their applications to different
epidemiological study designs. An example is provided in
each chapter that applies the theoretical aspects
presented in that chapter. In addition, exercises are
included and the final chapter is devoted to the
solutions of these academic exercises with answers in
all of the major statistical software packages,
including STATA, SAS, SPSS, and R. It is assumed that
readers of this book have a basic course in
biostatistics, epidemiology, and introductory calculus.
The book will be of interest to anyone looking to
understand the statistical fundamentals to support
quantitative research in public health. In addition,
this book: • Is based on the authors’ course notes from
20 years teaching regression modeling in public health
courses • Provides exercises at the end of each chapter
• Contains a solutions chapter with answers in STATA,
SAS, SPSS, and R • Provides real-world public health
applications of the theoretical aspects contained in the
chapters Applications of Regression Models in
Epidemiology is a reference for graduate students in
public health and public health practitioners. ERICK
SUÁREZ is a Professor of the Department of Biostatistics
and Epidemiology at the University of Puerto Rico School
of Public Health. He received a Ph.D. degree in Medical
Statistics from the London School of Hygiene and
Tropical Medicine. He has 29 years of experience
teaching biostatistics. CYNTHIA M. PÉREZ is a Professor
of the Department of Biostatistics and Epidemiology at
the University of Puerto Rico School of Public Health.
She received an M.S. degree in Statistics and a Ph.D.
degree in Epidemiology from Purdue University. She has
22 years of experience teaching epidemiology and
biostatistics. ROBERTO RIVERA is an Associate Professor
at the College of Business at the University of Puerto
Rico at Mayaguez. He received a Ph.D. degree in
Statistics from the University of California in Santa
Barbara. He has more than five years of experience
teaching statistics courses at the undergraduate and
graduate levels. MELISSA N. MARTÍNEZ is an Account
Supervisor at Havas Media International. She holds an
MPH in Biostatistics from the University of Puerto Rico
and an MSBA from the National University in San Diego,
California. For the past seven years, she has been
performing analyses for the biomedical research and
media advertising fields.
Medical Biostatistics & Epidemiology Diane Essex-Sorlie
1995 This is the ideal resource to review biostatistics
and epidemiology for the USMLE Steps 1 and 2. Each
chapter presents a case study, an explanation of the
material and ends with a summary and review questions.
Breast Diseases Jay R. Harris 1991
Fundamentals of Analytical Chemistry Douglas A. Skoog
2021-07-19 Discover the principles and practices behind
analytic chemistry as you study its applications in
medicine, industry and the sciences with
Skoog/West/Holler/Crouch's FUNDAMENTALS OF ANALYTICAL
CHEMISTRY, 10th Edition. This award-winning author team
presents the latest developments in analytic chemistry
today using a reader-friendly yet systematic and
thorough approach. Each chapter begins with a compelling
story and stunning visuals. Dynamic photos from renowned
chemistry photographer Charlie Winters capture attention
while reinforcing key principles. New features highlight
chemistry-related careers. You also learn how to use
Excel 2019 as a problem-solving tool in analytical
chemistry with new exercises, updates and examples.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Selected Solutions for Fundamentals of Physics David
Halliday 1981
Fundamentals of Hydro- and Aeromechanics Oskar Karl
Gustav Tietjens 1957 Prandtl''s pioneering experiments

Fundamentals of Biostatistics, Fifth Edition Bernard
Rosner 2000
The R Software Pierre Lafaye de Micheaux 2014-05-13 The
contents of The R Software are presented so as to be
both comprehensive and easy for the reader to use.
Besides its application as a self-learning text, this
book can support lectures on R at any level from
beginner to advanced. This book can serve as a textbook
on R for beginners as well as more advanced users,
working on Windows, MacOs or Linux OSes. The first part
of the book deals with the heart of the R language and
its fundamental concepts, including data organization,
import and export, various manipulations, documentation,
plots, programming and maintenance. The last chapter in
this part deals with oriented object programming as well
as interfacing R with C/C++ or Fortran, and contains a
section on debugging techniques. This is followed by the
second part of the book, which provides detailed
explanations on how to perform many standard statistical
analyses, mainly in the Biostatistics field. Topics from
mathematical and statistical settings that are included
are matrix operations, integration, optimization,
descriptive statistics, simulations, confidence
intervals and hypothesis testing, simple and multiple
linear regression, and analysis of variance. Each
statistical chapter in the second part relies on one or
more real biomedical data sets, kindly made available by
the Bordeaux School of Public Health (Institut de Santé
Publique, d'Épidémiologie et de Développement - ISPED)
and described at the beginning of the book. Each chapter
ends with an assessment section: memorandum of most
important terms, followed by a section of theoretical
exercises (to be done on paper), which can be used as
questions for a test. Moreover, worksheets enable the
reader to check his new abilities in R. Solutions to all
exercises and worksheets are included in this book.
Introduction to Hilbert Space and the Theory of Spectral
Multiplicity Paul R. Halmos 2017-12-13 This concise
introductory treatment consists of three chapters: The
Geometry of Hilbert Space, The Algebra of Operators, and
The Analysis of Spectral Measures. Author Paul R. Halmos
notes in the Preface that his motivation in writing this
text was to make available to a wider audience the
results of the third chapter, the so-called multiplicity
theory. The theory as he presents it deals with
arbitrary spectral measures, including the multiplicity
theory of normal operators on a not necessarily
separable Hilbert space. His explication covers, as
another useful special case, the multiplicity theory of
unitary representations of locally compact abelian
groups. Suitable for advanced undergraduates and
graduate students in mathematics, this volume's sole
prerequisite is a background in measure theory. The
distinguished mathematician E. R. Lorch praised the book
in the Bulletin of the American Mathematical Society as
"an exposition which is always fresh, proofs which are
sophisticated, and a choice of subject matter which is
certainly timely."
Applications of Regression Models in Epidemiology Erick
SuÃ¡rez 2017-02-13 A one-stop guide for public health
students and practitioners learning the applications of
classical regression models in epidemiology This book is
written for public health professionals and students
interested in applying regression models in the field of
epidemiology. The academic material is usually covered
in public health courses including (i) Applied
Regression Analysis, (ii) Advanced Epidemiology, and
(iii) Statistical Computing. The book is composed of 13
chapters, including an introduction chapter that covers
basic concepts of statistics and probability. Among the
topics covered are linear regression model, polynomial
regression model, weighted least squares, methods for
selecting the best regression equation, and generalized
fundamentals-of-biostatistics-solutions
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laid the basis for the use of theoretical hydromechanics
and hydrodynamics in practical engineering problems.
This volume presents Tietjens'' famous expansion of
Prandtl''s lectures: statics and kinematics of liquids
and gases, dynamics of non-viscous liquids. Proofs use
vector analysis.
Foundations of Radiation Hydrodynamics Dimitri Mihalas
2013-04-10 Excellent, informative volume focuses on
dynamics of nonradiating fluids, problems involving
waves, shocks and stellar winds, physics of radiation,
radiation transport, and the dynamics of radiating
fluids. 1984 edition.
The Solution of Equations in Integers A. O. Gelfond
2018-04-18 Covering applications to physics and
engineering as well, this relatively elementary
discussion of algebraic equations with integral
coefficients and with more than one unknown will appeal
to students and mathematicians from high school level
onward. 1961 edition.
Fundamentals of High-Dimensional Statistics Johannes
Lederer 2021-11-16 This textbook provides a step-by-step
introduction to the tools and principles of highdimensional statistics. Each chapter is complemented by
numerous exercises, many of them with detailed
solutions, and computer labs in R that convey valuable
practical insights. The book covers the theory and
practice of high-dimensional linear regression,
graphical models, and inference, ensuring readers have a
smooth start in the field. It also offers suggestions
for further reading. Given its scope, the textbook is
intended for beginning graduate and advanced
undergraduate students in statistics, biostatistics, and
bioinformatics, though it will be equally useful to a
broader audience.
Foundations of Stochastic Analysis M. M. Rao 2013-04-17
This volume considers fundamental theories and contrasts
the natural interplay between real and abstract methods.
No prior knowledge of probability is assumed. Numerous
problems, most with hints. 1981 edition.
Fundamentals of Causal Inference Babette A. Brumback
2021-11-10 One of the primary motivations for clinical
trials and observational studies of humans is to infer
cause and effect. Disentangling causation from
confounding is of utmost importance. Fundamentals of
Causal Inference explains and relates different methods
of confounding adjustment in terms of potential outcomes
and graphical models, including standardization,
difference-in-differences estimation, the front-door
method, instrumental variables estimation, and
propensity score methods. It also covers effect-measure
modification, precision variables, mediation analyses,
and time-dependent confounding. Several real data
examples, simulation studies, and analyses using R
motivate the methods throughout. The book assumes
familiarity with basic statistics and probability,
regression, and R and is suitable for seniors or
graduate students in statistics, biostatistics, and data
science as well as PhD students in a wide variety of
other disciplines, including epidemiology, pharmacy, the
health sciences, education, and the social, economic,
and behavioral sciences. Beginning with a brief history
and a review of essential elements of probability and
statistics, a unique feature of the book is its focus on
real and simulated datasets with all binary variables to
reduce complex methods down to their fundamentals.
Calculus is not required, but a willingness to tackle
mathematical notation, difficult concepts, and intricate
logical arguments is essential. While many real data
examples are included, the book also features the Double
What-If Study, based on simulated data with known causal
mechanisms, in the belief that the methods are best
understood in circumstances where they are known to
either succeed or fail. Datasets, R code, and solutions
to odd-numbered exercises are available at
www.routledge.com.
Fundamentals of Biostatistics Bernard A. Rosner 2000
Bernard Rosner's FUNDAMENTALS OF BIOSTATISTICS is a
practical introduction to the methods, techniques, and
computation of statistics with human subjects. It
prepares students for their future courses and careers
by introducing the statistical methods most often used
in medical literature. Rosner minimizes the amount of
mathematical formulation (algebra-based) while still
giving complete explanations of all the important
concepts. As in previous editions, a major strength of
this book is that every new concept is developed
systematically through completely worked out examples
fundamentals-of-biostatistics-solutions

from current medical research problems.
Fundamentals of the Theory of Plasticity L. M. Kachanov
2013-09-26 Intended for use by advanced engineering
students and professionals, this volume focuses on
plastic deformation of metals at normal temperatures, as
applied to strength of machines and structures. 1971
edition.
Information Resources in Toxicology Steve Gilbert
2020-05-16 This new fifth edition of Information
Resources in Toxicology offers a consolidated entry
portal for the study, research, and practice of
toxicology. Both volumes represents a unique, wideranging, curated, international, annotated bibliography,
and directory of major resources in toxicology and
allied fields such as environmental and occupational
health, chemical safety, and risk assessment. The
editors and authors are among the leaders of the
profession sharing their cumulative wisdom in
toxicology’s subdisciplines. This edition keeps pace
with the digital world in directing and linking readers
to relevant websites and other online tools. Due to the
increasing size of the hardcopy publication, the current
edition has been divided into two volumes to make it
easier to handle and consult. Volume 1: Background,
Resources, and Tools, arranged in 5 parts, begins with
chapters on the science of toxicology, its history, and
informatics framework in Part 1. Part 2 continues with
chapters organized by more specific subject such as
cancer, clinical toxicology, genetic toxicology, etc.
The categorization of chapters by resource format, for
example, journals and newsletters, technical reports,
organizations constitutes Part 3. Part 4 further
considers toxicology’s presence via the Internet,
databases, and software tools. Among the miscellaneous
topics in the concluding Part 5 are laws and
regulations, professional education, grants and funding,
and patents. Volume 2: The Global Arena offers
contributed chapters focusing on the toxicology
contributions of over 40 countries, followed by a
glossary of toxicological terms and an appendix of
popular quotations related to the field. The book,
offered in both print and electronic formats, is
carefully structured, indexed, and cross-referenced to
enable users to easily find answers to their questions
or serendipitously locate useful knowledge they were not
originally aware they needed. Among the many timely
topics receiving increased emphasis are disaster
preparedness, nanotechnology, -omics, risk assessment,
societal implications such as ethics and the
precautionary principle, climate change, and children’s
environmental health. Introductory chapters provide a
backdrop to the science of toxicology, its history, the
origin and status of toxicoinformatics, and starting
points for identifying resources. Offers an extensive
array of chapters organized by subject, each
highlighting resources such as journals,
databases,organizations, and review articles. Includes
chapters with an emphasis on format such as government
reports, general interest publications, blogs, and
audiovisuals. Explores recent internet trends, web-based
databases, and software tools in a section on the online
environment. Concludes with a miscellany of special
topics such as laws and regulations, chemical hazard
communication resources, careers and professional
education, K-12 resources, funding, poison control
centers, and patents. Paired with Volume Two, which
focuses on global resources, this set offers the most
comprehensive compendium of print, digital, and
organizational resources in the toxicological sciences
with over 120 chapters contributions by experts and
leaders in the field.
Statistiek voor Dummies / druk 2 Deborah Jean Rumsey
2012
An Introduction to Algebraic Structures Joseph Landin
2012-08-29 This self-contained text covers sets and
numbers, elements of set theory, real numbers, the
theory of groups, group isomorphism and homomorphism,
theory of rings, and polynomial rings. 1969 edition.
Statistical Mechanics Teunis C. Dorlas 1999 Statistical
Mechanics: Fundamentals and Model Solutions is a
textbook on equilibrium statistical mechanics for
advanced undergraduate and graduate students of
mathematics and physics. The author presents a fresh
approach to the subject, setting out the basic
assumptions clearly and emphasizing the importance of
the thermodynamic limit and the role of convexity. With
problems and solutions, the book clearly explains the
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role of models for physical systems, and discusses and
solves various models. An understanding of these models
is of increasing importance as they have proved to have
applications in many areas of mathematics and physics.
Jonathan E. Rhoads Clyde F. Barker 1989
Introduction to Linear Algebra Frank M. Stewart
2019-07-17 Introduction to Linear Algebra stresses
finite dimensional vector spaces and linear
transformations. Intended for undergraduate majors in
mathematics, applied mathematics, chemistry, and
physics, the treatment's only prerequisite is a first
course in calculus. Proofs are given in detail, and
carefully chosen problems demonstrate the variety of
situations in which these concepts arise. After a brief
Introduction, the text advances to chapters on the
plane, linear dependence, span, dimension, bases, and
subspaces. Subsequent chapters explore linear
transformations, the dual space in terms of multilinear
forms and determinants, a traditional treatment of
determinants, and inner product spaces. Extensive
Appendixes cover equations and identities; variables,
quantifiers, and unknowns; sets; proofs; indices and
summations; and functions.
Introduction to Logic Alfred Tarski 2013-07-04 This
classic undergraduate treatment examines the deductive
method in its first part and explores applications of
logic and methodology in constructing mathematical
theories in its second part. Exercises appear
throughout.
Solution Manual for Partial Differential Equations for
Scientists and Engineers Stanley J. Farlow 2020 Complete
solutions for all problems contained in a widely used
text for advanced undergraduates in mathematics. Covers
diffusion-type problems, hyperbolic-type problems,
elliptic-type problems, and numerical and approximate
methods. 2016 edition.
Basic Biostatistics B. Burt Gerstman 2014-01-07 Basic
Biostatistics is a concise, introductory text that
covers biostatistical principles and focuses on the
common types of data encountered in public health and
biomedical fields. The text puts equal emphasis on
exploratory and confirmatory statistical methods.
Sampling, exploratory data analysis, estimation,
hypothesis testing, and power and precision are covered
through detailed, illustrative examples.The book is
organized into three parts: Part I addresses basic
concepts and techniques; Part II covers analytic
techniques for quantitative response variables; and Part
III covers techniques for categorical responses.The
Second Edition offers many new exercises as well as an
all new chapter on "Poisson Random Variables and the
Analysis of Rates."With language, examples, and
exercises that are accessible to students with modest
mathematical backgrounds, this is the perfect
introductory biostatistics text for undergraduates and
graduates in various fields of public
health.Features:Illustrative, relevant examples and
exercises incorporated throughout the book.Answers to
odd-numbered exercises provided in the back of the book.
(Instructors may requests answers to even-numbered
exercises from the publisher.Chapters are intentionally
brief and limited in scope to allow for flexibility in
the order of coverage.Equal attention is given to manual
calculations as well as the use of statistical software
such as StaTable, SPSS, and WinPepi.Comprehensive
Companion Website with Student and Instructor's
Resources.
Fundamentals of Biostatistics Stanley Schor 1968
Essentials of Biostatistics in Public Health Lisa M.
Sullivan 2011-03-23 Second Edition, comes packaged with
an access code that gives you entre to an online
workbook for statistical computing using Microsoft
Excel. The online workbook is available in both Mac and
PC versions. Essentials of Biostatistics in Public
Health, Second Edition provides a fundamental and
engaging background for students learning to apply and
appropriately interpret biostatistics applications in
the field of public health. Many examples are drawn
directly from the author's remarkable clinical
experiences with the renowned Framingham Heart Study,
making this text practical, interesting, and accessible
for those with little mathematical background. The
examples are real, relevant, and manageable in size so
that students can easily focus on applications rather
than become overwhelmed by computations. The text is
accompanied by an online workbook: Statistical Computing
Using Microsoft Excel (for Mac or PC).
fundamentals-of-biostatistics-solutions

Fundamentals of Number Theory William J. LeVeque
2014-01-05 DIVBasic treatment, incorporating language of
abstract algebra and a history of the discipline. Unique
factorization and the GCD, quadratic residues, sums of
squares, much more. Numerous problems. Bibliography.
1977 edition. /div
Introduction to Modern Algebra and Matrix Theory O.
Schreier 2013-05-13 This unique text provides students
with a basic course in both calculus and analytic
geometry. It promotes an intuitive approach to calculus
and emphasizes algebraic concepts. Minimal
prerequisites. Numerous exercises. 1951 edition.
Analysis of Financial Time Series Ruey S. Tsay
2010-10-26 This book provides a broad, mature, and
systematic introduction to current financial econometric
models and their applications to modeling and prediction
of financial time series data. It utilizes real-world
examples and real financial data throughout the book to
apply the models and methods described. The author
begins with basic characteristics of financial time
series data before covering three main topics: Analysis
and application of univariate financial time series The
return series of multiple assets Bayesian inference in
finance methods Key features of the new edition include
additional coverage of modern day topics such as
arbitrage, pair trading, realized volatility, and credit
risk modeling; a smooth transition from S-Plus to R; and
expanded empirical financial data sets. The overall
objective of the book is to provide some knowledge of
financial time series, introduce some statistical tools
useful for analyzing these series and gain experience in
financial applications of various econometric methods.
Applied Medical Statistics Jingmei Jiang 2022-04-12
APPLIED MEDICAL STATISTICS An up-to-date exploration of
foundational concepts in statistics and probability for
medical students and researchers Medical journals and
researchers are increasingly recognizing the need for
improved statistical rigor in medical science. In
Applied Medical Statistics, renowned statistician and
researcher Dr. Jingmei Jiang delivers a clear, coherent,
and accessible introduction to basic statistical
concepts, ideal for medical students and medical
research practitioners. The book will help readers
master foundational concepts in statistical analysis and
assist in the development of a critical understanding of
the basic rationale of statistical analysis techniques.
The distinguished author presents information without
assuming the reader has a background in specialized
mathematics, statistics, or probability. All of the
described methods are illustrated with up-to-date
examples based on real-world medical research,
supplemented by exercises and case discussions to help
solidify the concepts and give readers an opportunity to
critically evaluate different research scenarios.
Readers will also benefit from the inclusion of: A
thorough introduction to basic concepts in statistics,
including foundational terms and definitions, location
and spread of data distributions, population parameters
estimation, and statistical hypothesis tests
Explorations of commonly used statistical methods,
including t-tests,analysis of variance, and linear
regression Discussions of advanced analysis topics,
including multiple linear regression and correlation,
logistic regression, and survival analysis Substantive
exercises and case discussions at the end of each
chapter Perfect for postgraduate medical students,
clinicians, and medical and biomedical researchers,
Applied Medical Statistics will also earn a place on the
shelf of any researcher with an interest in
biostatistics or applying statistical methods to their
own field of research.
Solutions Manual [to] Fundamentals of Biostatistics
Bernard A. Rosner 1986
Modern Mathematics and Mechanics Victor A. Sadovnichiy
2018-11-29 In this book international expert authors
provide solutions for modern fundamental problems
including the complexity of computing of critical points
for set-valued mappings, the behaviour of solutions of
ordinary differential equations, partial differential
equations and difference equations, or the development
of an abstract theory of global attractors for multivalued impulsive dynamical systems. These abstract
mathematical approaches are applied to problem-solving
in solid mechanics, hydro- and aerodynamics,
optimization, decision making theory and control theory.
This volume is therefore relevant to mathematicians as
well as engineers working at the interface of these
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fields.
Health Research Catherine Anne Berglund 2001 Making the
subject of research approachable and understandable,
Health Research is both a text for all students in the
health sciences and a manual for health researchers and
health care workers.
Principles of Biostatistics Marcello Pagano 2018-02-19
This edition is a reprint of the second edition
published in 2000 by Brooks/Cole and then Cengage
Learning. Principles of Biostatistics is aimed at
students in the biological and health sciences who wish
to learn modern research methods. It is based on a
required course offered at the Harvard School of Public
Health. In addition to these graduate students, many
health professionals from the Harvard medical area
attend as well. The book is divided into three parts.
The first five chapters deal with collections of numbers
and ways in which to summarize, explore, and explain
them. The next two chapters focus on probability and
introduce the tools needed for the subsequent
investigation of uncertainty. It is only in the eighth
chapter and thereafter that the authors distinguish
between populations and samples and begin to investigate
the inherent variability introduced by sampling, thus
progressing to inference. Postponing the slightly more
difficult concepts until a solid foundation has been
established makes it easier for the reader to comprehend
them. All supplements, including a manual for students
with solutions for odd-numbered exercises, a manual for
instructors with solutions to all exercises, and
selected data sets, are available at
http://www.crcpress.com/9781138593145. Marcello Pagano
is Professor of Statistical Computing in the Department
of Biostatistics at the Harvard School of Public Health.
His research in biostatistics is on computer intensive
inference and surveillance methods that involve
screening methodologies, with their associated
laboratory tests, and in obtaining more accurate testing
results that use existing technologies. Kimberlee
Gauvreau is Associate Professor in the Department of
Biostatistics and Associate Professor of Pediatrics at
Harvard Medical School. Dr. Gauvreau’s research focuses
on biostatistical issues arising in the field of
pediatric cardiology. She also works on the development
and validation of methods of adjustment for case mix
complexity.
Surgical Research Hans Troidl 2012-12-06 A unique
reference manual for academic surgeons, this book
discusses every facet of surgical research. From getting
grant money to choosing a topic, reviewing the
literature, planning and conducting research, and
reporting results.
Biostatistics for Medical, Nursing and Pharmacy Students
A. Indrayan 2006 Designed specially for undergraduate
students in medicine, pharmacy and nursing, this compact
text, oriented completely to the medical aspects,
skillfully analyzes the fundamentals of Biostatistics.
The book begins with discussions on Biostatistics in
health and diseases, types of data, and methods of data
collection. Then it goes on to give a detailed
description of fertility and demography indicators,
indicators of social and mental health, sampling,
standard error and confidence interval, as well as the
principles of statistical tests. The study concludes
with a discussion on parametric and non-parametric
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tests, chi-square tests, regression and correlation, and
sample size in medical studies. Key Features: Key
Features • Gives key terms and concepts at the beginning
of each chapter. • Provides relevant medical examples to
illustrate the methods discussed. • Has large number of
exercises—numerical, MCQs and true/false—at the end of
each chapter. • Gives solutions to exercises. Aspirants
of PG entrance and USMLE examinations should also find
the book extremely useful.
Fundamentals of Biostatistics Bernard A. Rosner
1994-01-01
Introduction to Applied Numerical Analysis Richard W.
Hamming 2012-02 "This book is appropriate for an applied
numerical analysis course for upper-level undergraduate
and graduate students as well as computer science
students. Actual programming is not covered, but an
extensive range of topics includes round-off and
function evaluation, real zeros of a function,
integration, ordinary differential equations,
optimization, orthogonal functions, Fourier series, and
much more. 1989 edition"--Provided by publisher.
Innovative Strategies, Statistical Solutions and
Simulations for Modern Clinical Trials Mark Chang
2019-03-20 "This is truly an outstanding book. [It]
brings together all of the latest research in clinical
trials methodology and how it can be applied to drug
development.... Chang et al provide applications to
industry-supported trials. This will allow statisticians
in the industry community to take these methods
seriously." Jay Herson, Johns Hopkins University The
pharmaceutical industry's approach to drug discovery and
development has rapidly transformed in the last decade
from the more traditional Research and Development (R &
D) approach to a more innovative approach in which
strategies are employed to compress and optimize the
clinical development plan and associated timelines.
However, these strategies are generally being considered
on an individual trial basis and not as part of a fully
integrated overall development program. Such
optimization at the trial level is somewhat near-sighted
and does not ensure cost, time, or development
efficiency of the overall program. This book seeks to
address this imbalance by establishing a statistical
framework for overall/global clinical development
optimization and providing tactics and techniques to
support such optimization, including clinical trial
simulations. Provides a statistical framework for
achieve global optimization in each phase of the drug
development process. Describes specific techniques to
support optimization including adaptive designs,
precision medicine, survival-endpoints, dose finding and
multiple testing. Gives practical approaches to handling
missing data in clinical trials using SAS. Looks at key
controversial issues from both a clinical and
statistical perspective. Presents a generous number of
case studies from multiple therapeutic areas that help
motivate and illustrate the statistical methods
introduced in the book. Puts great emphasis on software
implementation of the statistical methods with multiple
examples of software code (both SAS and R). It is
important for statisticians to possess a deep knowledge
of the drug development process beyond statistical
considerations. For these reasons, this book
incorporates both statistical and "clinical/medical"
perspectives.
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